
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th May 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know, it is planned for Year 6 to take part in the residential trip on Wednesday 15th June 

2022 until Friday 17th June 2022 at Robinwood’s Dobroyd Castle, Todmorden. This three-day, 

action-packed, adventurous pursuits visit will give the children opportunity to experience activities 

such as canoeing, climbing, zip wiring and archery – to name but a few! 

We will be holding a pre-departure meeting on Thursday 26th May 2022 at 5:00pm to 5:45pm, in the 

school hall, for the children attending the trip and their parents to discuss what the children will 

need to bring, the itinerary for the trip and the staffing of the trip. We hope that you will be able to 

attend to help us ensure the trip runs as smoothly as possible. 

If you have any concerns or questions then please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind Regards 

Mr Cunniffe     Miss Hall    

(Head of School)   (Year 6 Teacher/KS2 Lead)   
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I will / will not (please delete as appropriate) be able to attend the Robinwood pre-departure 

meeting on Thursday 26th May at 5:00pm in the school hall. 

We will require the following number of seats (please add number to the box) 

 

Print Name: 

Signed:       Date 
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